The regular monthly meeting of the Liberty Township Board of Supervisors was called to order on September 1, 2016 at 7 p.m. Present were Bill Goodrich, Dave Bailey, Alton Wilber, Clifford Reed, Mary Jane Bolles, and Linda Rockwell.

Pledge of Allegiance was said.

Public Comments None.

Minutes Bill made a motion to accept the August 2016 Meeting Minutes as presented. Dave seconded and Alton voted yes.

<u>Road Report</u> Bill reported the following August activities: cleaning cutouts and sluices, repairing wash outs, filling the cinder building, and repairs on the backhoe.

Bill also noted that the supervisors would be giving Liberty Park a donation of \$500.

<u>Treasurer's Report</u> Bill made a motion to approve the August 2016 Treasurer's Report, pay Bill List 09-16, pay any bills which are normally paid during the month, and pay the payroll for September. Dave seconded and Alton voted yes.

Scheduled Public Input None.

Old Business None.

New Business Linda reminded the supervisors that the registration for the Susquehanna County Township Officials Association Convention is due October 10.

<u>Meetings</u> The supervisors coordinated their calendars to attend upcoming meetings.

<u>Correspondence</u> Routine correspondence was handled during the month or is in the supervisors' pass-around folder.

<u>Payroll and Check Signing</u> The supervisors signed the checks presented for payment.

Adjournment Alton made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:10 p.m. Bill seconded and Dave voted yes.